
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date:  November 8, 2023

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:      2024 Bond Contractor Recommendation

 
I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
phase 3, bid pack #2 for the 2024 Bond Renovations at the next Committee of 
the Whole Meeting on November 13, 2023.

Bids for this project were due and opened on November 7, 2023. The Bond 
Team has reviewed the information and interviewed bidders. The recommended 
bidders are detailed in Clark Construction’s recommendation letter, which 
accompanies this memo and can be found following the recommendation letter 
from the District’s owner’s representative, Plante Moran Realpoint.

The total project cost for the hard construction is $8,530,333.00, plus a 7% 
contingency of $597,123.00 and fees of $353,156.00, for a project total of 
$9,480,612.00. Please note, this includes acceptance of multiple alternate bids, 
which are detailed in Clark Construction’s recommendation letter. 

Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, November 13, 2023.
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c: Board of Education


